
 

King Ina Church of England Academy 
Northfield 
Somerton 
Somerset, TA11 6FQ 
 
Telephone:  01458 272587 
Email:  office@kingina.co.uk 

 
 

 

 
 
Wednesday 10th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Please find attached our Ofsted report from the inspection that took place earlier this year. 

There are many aspects of the report that we are proud of and as with all schools, there are always 

areas for development. However, there are a number of aspects that we feel are harsh and do not 

accurately reflect our school. We have challenged Ofsted’s processes and as a result, they have 

undertaken their own internal investigation, hence the delay in the final report. We have not yet 

completed our challenge to Ofsted, however we are now required to publish the report as it currently 

stands. 

We understand that many of you will have questions about the report. We would therefore welcome 

the opportunity to meet with you, to share details of the inspection and importantly, to discuss our 

action plan to address the areas for improvement. All staff at the school are totally committed to 

ensuring the school is doing all it can to be as good as it can be. We wish to work with you as parents 

and with the local community to ensure this is so. 

We will be holding an information evening on Wednesday 17th July 2024 at 7pm in the school hall and 

invite all parents and carers to attend. This meeting is not suitable for children to attend. School staff, 

directors, governors and external partners who have worked with the school will be present at the 

meeting. 

Please click on the link below to let us know you will be attending the meeting: 

https://forms.gle/wE95Z1F872J1VHFa7  

We look forward to seeing many of you on 17th July and in the meantime, we thank you for your 

continued support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
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